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DEAR PARENTS OF CONVENT OF JESUS & MARY HIGH SCHOOL 

 
Blessings of Peace and Love for the Blessed Month of March 

 Welcome to the last and the final April edition of our school 

newsletter of this academic year. As we enter the final stretch of 

the academic year, we want to take a moment to update you on 

the latest news and events happening at our school. 

Academic Update: Our students have almost completed their 

final exams. I am sure they have worked very hard to achieve 

higher grades and scores in their exams. As we move towards the 

end of the academic year, we encourage our students to continue 

to stay focused and keep learning and reading during the summer 

holidays.  

Summer Break: We wish all our students and their families a 

restful and an enjoyable summer break.  

Summer Sports Camps: At CJM, we will be conducting various 

indoor and outdoor sports. We encourage all our students to 

participate in sports and other extracurricular activities as they 

provide opportunities for physical and mental growth. Summer 

Camp dates are 10th to 27th April, 2023.  

Open Day: 1st May 2023 will be the last open day of this 

academic year. Parents are requested to come along with your 

child for the open day. The students need to come to school in 

their complete school uniform.  

School Fees: Please pay the pending school fees of this academic 

year. The school counts on your help to pay the fees on time. We 

need funds to pay the salaries of the teachers and for upgrading 

the school with latest educational facilities.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tailor for School Uniforms  

This year I have changed the vendor for stitching our school 

uniforms. Last year, due to multiple tailors, our school uniform 

shade was completely distorted. We are still trying to figure out 

the correct shade of the uniform. The parents who want to stitch 

the uniforms can do so on the given days. The tailor will be 

available in the school. Please do not stitch the uniforms with the 

other tailors because they will not have our unique uniform 

shade.  

Measurement Dates of Uniforms 

Time: 8.00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

 

5th April 2023  Jr. & Sr. Kg 

11th April 2023  Std. I 

12th April 2023  Std. II to IV 

13th April 2023  Std. V to X 

 

School Notebooks and workbooks: The books need to be bought 

from our school vendor. The school has printed the notebooks 

for all the students with our school logo and customized cover 

pages. We will be giving the notebooks and the workbooks. The 

textbooks will have to be bought from the outside stationery 

shops. The cost of the books will be shared with you separately.  

Library Books: Children can borrow books from the library to 

read during the summer vacation. This will encourage healthy 

reading habits and increase their vocabulary. 

Feedback: I am available in the office in case you like to share 

your feedback or grievances with me. I am open to listening to 

you dear parents. Your satisfaction is my first priority. I value 

your opinions and strive to incorporate your suggestions and 

ideas to improve our CJM School environment for learners. 
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